
LANGWATHBY PARISH COUNCIL

Clerk: John Fleming Chairman: Cllr Ian Harrington
Fell View
Blencarn
Penrith

Cumbria CA10 1TX
07768 468 634

E-mail: langwathbypc@hotmail.co.uk 

20 Salkeld Road
Langwathby

Penrith
Cumbria

CA10 1ND
Tel: 07759139618

ANNUAL PARISH MEETING

Following government advice on the current 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak and under new 
legislation*which came into force on 4 April 2020, 
Langwathby Parish Council has cancelled the  
Annual Parish Meeting  scheduled for 14th May 
2020 and the Annual General Meeting of the 
Council scheduled for the same day.

Under Regulation 4 of the new regulations, 
appointments continue; therefore, the current 
2019/20 Council structure will remain until an 
Annual Meeting of the Council is held, hopefully, 
as normal in a village hall, in 2021.

In the interim, should any Parishioner have an issue
that they would like the Council to address, please 
contact the Clerk on, either 07768 468 634 or 
langwathbypc@hotmail.co.uk 

Cllr Ian Harrington 
Chairman Langwathby Parish Council

10th May 2020
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